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Please see the link below, on behalf of the Indigenous Education Department.  

 
Good afternoon – the link below to the February Indigenous Newsletter is being sent to all staff 
on behalf of the Indigenous Education Department. 
 

February Indigenous Education Newsletter 

 

 

 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that I live, work and play on the traditional territories of the Qualicum 

and Snaw-Naw-As (Nanoose) First Nations 
 

https://secure.smore.com/n/em81n

